2022.11.16. 
The Indonesian Ambassador visited the UP again
His Excellency Dimas Wahab, the Indonesian Ambassador to the University of Pécs, visited the University of Pécs to welcome students of the IISMA and IISMAVO programs and students of the degree programs in the Senate Hall on 16th November. The Indonesia Evening, organized by the UP as part of the International Seasons series of events, provided an opportunity to gain an insight into Indonesian culture.
The University of Pécs is delighted to welcome Indonesian Excellence Scholars, for the second time under the IISMA program, and for the first time this year, students from the IISMAVO program, who will also undertake internships in cooperation with three local organizations. The more than sixty students are strengthening links between the UP and Indonesia, one good example of which is the repeated visit of His Excellency Dimas Wahab. "We are very proud that the University of Pécs has the highest number of scholarship students from Indonesia in the world.
